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May 23, 2022
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I'am requesting funding for the Denver Health “Increased Access to Oral Health” project in
fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Denver Health and Hospital
Authority, located at 601 Broadway, Denver, CO 80203.

The funding would be used to address significant community needs in the area of oral health and
access to lifesaving imaging services among significantly medically underserved populations in
Denver. It is consistent with the effort to promote preventive care and address issues of health
equity as impacted by racial, socioeconomic and other factors.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,
I

L~

iana DeGette
Member of Congress
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